Section 104(1) of the Housing and Community Development Act, as amended, and State Certification Requirements at 24 CFR 91.325(b)(6) prohibit the use of excess force in any program or activity receiving U.S. Housing and Urban Development (HUD) - Community Development Block Grant financial assistance. If you believe excess force has occurred in a HUD-funded program or activity, you have the right to file a complaint.

There are several ways to file a complaint:

· You can submit the accompanying Complaint Form to: 
Texas Commission of Law Enforcement
Officer Standards and Education
6330 U.S. Highway 290 East, Suite 200
Austin, TX 78723 

· You may call the Officer of Standards and Education with the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement in Austin at: (512) 936-7700.

· You may call, write or come into the Calhoun County Judge’s office, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. to file a complaint at: 
211 S. Ann St, Suite 301
Port Lavaca, TX. 77979
	(361) 553-4600

If you write to the Judge, please include:
1. Your full name and address, including city, state and zip code.
2. The name of the person or county department your complaint is about.
3. The date when the incident occurred.
4. A brief description of what happened.
